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TDK Delists of shares from the London Stock Exchange 
 
July 25, 2013 

 
TDK Corporation (the “Company”) today announced the delisting of shares from the 
London Stock Exchange effective as of July 24, 2013. TDK’s Board of Directors 
approved the delisting on May 24, 2013 and the Company filed a delisting application 
with the UK Listing Authority on May 24, 2013.  
 
 
 
1. Delisting Date: 

July 24, 2013 
 
 

2. Stock Exchange Listing Maintained: 

Tokyo Stock Exchange 
 
 
 
Contacts for media 

Contact  Phone Mail 

Mr. Sumio Marukawa 
TDK Corporation 
Tokyo, Japan 

+813 6852-7102 pr@jp.tdk.com 

 

 


